

Halsford Park Primary School

Manor Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex, RH19 1LR Tel: 01342 324643 Mrs Claire Spencer – Headteacher

officehp@partnersinlearning.co.uk www.halsfordparkprimaryschool.co.uk

6th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our connected curriculum, we will be continuing outdoor learning this term. Year 6 will be learning outside the classroom every Friday afternoon starting on **Friday 13**th **September** until **Friday 25**th **October.** In order for us to use the outside area as much as possible, we would like you to provide your child with wellington boots, or shoes which you do not mind getting muddy. Your child should come to school dressed in appropriate Outdoor Learning clothing, which may get dirty, and a waterproof coat. Please can you ensure that your child has a change of clothes and appropriate shoes in school every Friday.

As part of our outdoor lessons, the children will be making "campfire donuts" on an open fire; they will have the opportunity to eat them or they may wish to take them home - weather dependant. As a precaution, we would like you to complete the tasting permissions, which can be accessed as a Google Form here:

https://forms.gle/g89QCQBZ98eHUUMu5

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email the Year 6 class teachers via the school office.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mr Busse Mr Stepney

